
PUBLIC NOTICE 
City of Ocala, Florida 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) 

The City of Ocala is in the process of soliciting proposals for a public facility/infrastructure 
project identified in its 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan (AAP). 

The 2022-2023 Annual Action Plan Project 
The Consolidated Plan covers the 5-year period beginning on October 1, 2019, and ending on 
September 30, 2024, and provides the framework for the planning process used by the City to 
identify goals, strategies, and objectives for addressing priority housing, homelessness, 
community, and economic development needs and resources, and to tailor a strategic plan for 
meeting those needs as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD). The strategies are carried out each year through an Annual Action Plan, which provides 
a concise summary of the actions, activities, and specific federal and non-federal resources to be 
used each year to address the priority needs and specific goals identified by the Consolidated 
Plan. The City’s accomplishments and progress toward Consolidated Plan goals are reported in 
the Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER). 

Proposed 2022-2023 CDBG funding for Public Facilities/Infrastructure: $70,000.00 

Building must be used to mostly serve citizens whose total household income is no more than 
80% of the Area Median Income (AMI) for Marion County. Proposals should include a synopsis 
of the project, the number of low-income persons estimated to be served from February 1, 2024-
September 30, 2024, and at least two quotes for construction. Proposals are due by Friday January 
12, 2024. 

For more information or to submit proposals for a public facilities/infrastructure project, please 
contact James Haynes, Director, Community Development Services, at (352) 629-8312 or 
jhaynes@ocalafl.gov. 
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